BACK TO SCHOOL



SAFETY TIPS

With St. Tammany Parish Schools opening on August 9th, we want to point out some guidelines and safety tips. By exercising a little extra care and caution, drivers and pedestrians can co-exist safely in school zones and provide a safe environment for school children, parents, faculty, and others.

RULES FOR A CHILD THAT RIDES THE BUS:

- ✓ Arrive at the bus stop a few minutes early.
- ✓ Establish a safe place to wait for the bus away from the street.
- ✓ Allow the bus to come to a complete stop and double check for other traffic out into the street.
- ✓ Cross 10 feet out in front of the bus and ensure the driver

RULES FOR A CHILD THAT IS DRIVEN TO:

- ✓ Stay on the school grounds once you are dropped off and while waiting to be picked up.
- ✓ Never go with anyone other than your parent or previously agreed upon person.
- ✓ Watch your children until they safely enter the schoolyard or building.
- ✓ Always use age appropriate restraints such as a car seat, booster seat, or seat belt. The back seat is the safest place for children.



RANDY SMITH

ST. TAMMANY PARISH SHERIFF